
Greenfield Toastmasters Club #3326 September 13, 2011  
Actual Roles and Meeting Minutes 

 

 

Wordmaster  Dan Ivers 

Toastmaster  John LaBore  

First Speaker   Catherine Smith 

Second Speaker                                                                      Paul Pottle 

Timer Report for Prepared Speeches    Blair Erwin  

1
nd

 Evaluator    Dan Ivers 

2
nd

 Evaluator                                                                           Josh Horstman 

Table Topics Master  Josh Horstman 

Odd-numbered Table Topic Evaluator        Ken Firman      

Even-numbered Table Topic Evaluator           Catherine Smith 

General Evaluator   Derek Trimmer           

Closing Quote  Blair Erwin    

 
Present at meeting:  Horstman, C. Smith, LaBore, Ivers, Pottle, Erwin, Firman, Trimmer.   
 
Business:   
 
Chris Morton, winner of the club’s Humorous Speaking contest in July, will represent the Area (five clubs) 
if the representative selected from the Area contest is unable to attend the Division-level contest.  Club 
members are encouraged to attend and support Chris if he has the opportunity to compete at the Division 
contest on September 24 at 9:30am at Anthem in downtown Indy. 
 
Club members were reminded that semi-annual dues ($36) were due.  Seven members paid their dues 
by the end of the meeting.  The Treasurer deposited the checks and cash into the club bank account at 
Ameriana immediately after the meeting. 
 
Catherine Smith noted that she still needs a couple of personal profile sheets from members for the club 
website. 
 
An Executive Committee meeting of club officers was held after the regular meeting was adjourned.     
 
 
Meeting Notes: 
 
Catherine Smith presented the first prepared speech, as speech #3 in the CC manual, on “I Am An 
American, Therefore I Can”.  Paul Pottle presented the second prepared speech, as speech #4 in the CC 
manual, on “Communication Is Key”. 
 
Josh Horstman provided opportunities in Table Topics related to the meeting’s theme “New York City”.  
Those responding during the TT session included Trimmer, Ivers, Erwin, and LaBore.    
 
 
Respectfully submitted:   John LaBore, Greenfield Toastmasters Club #3326 Secretary 


